
I am in support of this bill.   The reason I’m in support of this bill is because of the lack of common sense 

coming from the game and fish.  The fact that they are only restricting baiting while you are hunting over 

the bait makes no sense at all.  

There is no science behind what the Game and fish are doing.  

 

Jay Hettinger 


